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School Discos 
The school discos will be held on Thursday 13th February in 

the school hall.  Tickets are available from the office for £1.  

Please can you also ensure that children bring a maximum 

of £1 to spend at the tuck-shop.  Thank you. 
 

Safeguarding 
Drop-off in the Mornings 

The children are welcome into school from 8:50am for their 

school day and can go straight to class.  If you need to 

drop your child off before this time, they have to be 

signed into Breakfast Club so that they are handed over to 

school staff for supervision.  Any children found 

unsupervised outside in the playground will be taken into 

Breakfast Club and you will be charged for this service. 

Collection of Children at Home-time 

Please can we remind you that if children are to be 

collected by an alternative adult then you must inform the 

school, either by letting the adults know on the door in the 

morning/breakfast club or via the school office during the 

day.  
 

Parent Questionnaire 

Just a reminder to complete and drop your questionnaire 

off at the school office before Tuesday 11th February.  

Thank you. 
 

Forest School 

Correction to Forest School sessions – they are on Thursday 

mornings after February half term, not Friday.   Please let us 

know if you are able to help.  Thank you 
 

FOSM Fundraiser 

Sunday, February 16th at the Causeway Football Club,  

6-9pm, Snail Racing, Disco and Party Games.  £2 a ticket  

available from Claire Wilson, Louse Bent or School Office.   

All welcome! 
 

Art Competition 

The Rotary Club of the Royal Forest of Dean would like to invite children from Years 3 to 6 to 

participate in their Hands on Art Competition 2020.  Category 1 – Y3 & Y4   Category 2 – Y5 & Y6. 

The subject is:  Life in The Forest of Dean (the picture needs to be on an A4 sized piece of paper 

please).  We have to select and submit the best 8 pieces of art in each category to be able to 

take part.  Each submitted entry will receive a £10 voucher and the winner will receive a £50 

voucher with runners up receiving £25 vouchers in each category.  Please hand in your pictures 

to the school office by Wednesday 12th February 2020. 

Diary Dates 
 

February 

13th Disco – Infants 

5:30pm/Juniors 6:20pm 

14th Class 1 – Show and Share  

   2-3pm 

End of school 

24th INSET 

25th School Term 4 starts 

Class 1 start Gymnastics 

25th-28th Bikeability Training Y5 

 

March 

5th World Book Day 

18t-19th Parents’ Evenings 

 

April 

3rd End of school 

20th INSET 

 Class 4 start Swimming 

 No clubs 1st week back 

w/c  New clubs start for 

27th  Summer Term 

 

May 

8th Bank Holiday 

11th SATS week 

20th Class Photographs – 

Tempest Photography 

22nd Sponsored Walk Day 

 End of school 
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Steam Mills Superstars!  
 

 

 

Pre-School Poppy & Emmie 
 
Class 1 Cole & Mollie 
                
Class 2 Pacey 
 
Class 3 Dyllan and Mia-Rae 
 
Class 4 Archie & Elisha 
 


